CSJ SOCIAL JUSTICE OFFICE & ST. KATE'S HOST Celebrating Award Winning Research: Racial covenants & their lasting impact

December 4, 2024 Carondelet Village Auditorium 4:00-5:00 PM



St. Kate's "Wecoming the Dear Neighbor?" project was selected as North American hub recipient of the Association of Catholic Colleges and Universities (ACCU) Uniservitate's Global Service Learning award.

St. Kate's members traveled to Rome to attend the ACCU global symposium and meet Pope Francis.

Join St. Kate's faculty, staff and students to hear about the trip, and learn more about this research on racial covenants & the impacts of racism within housing.



Contact comunitywork@stkate.edu



